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Alaskans for Better Government is a ballot initiative campaign to create an 
equal relationship between the State of Alaska and Tribes.

Situation

The federal government, 
Alaska court system, and 
executive branch all 
formally recognize the 
sovereignty of Alaska’s 229 
Native Tribes. Alaska 
statute does not.

Challenge

Without a statute creating 
a permanent relationship, 
the State has stalled on 
meaningfully addressing 
issues impacting all 
Alaskans and engaging with 
Native Tribes as equal 
partners. 

Resolution

What is the best path 
forward to establishing 
recognition at the state 
level? What will 
meaningfully change as a 
result? What will stay the 
same?



State recognition of Tribes is a critical way to unlock Alaska’s 
problem solving potential
● POWERFUL SYMBOL: This is an opportunity for Alaskans to come together and affirm our 

Alaska Native heritage

● EXPAND PROBLEM SOLVING CAPACITY: A government-to-government relationship will utilize 
the Tribes’ knowledge of their regions for more effective policy-making on issues like 
education, homelessness, child welfare, and rural and public safety to benefit all Alaskans

● REDUCE GOVERNMENT REDUNDANCY: The State of Alaska has sued the Tribes more than any 
other state in the country - the consistent losses waste Alaskan taxpayer dollars

● ACCESS NEW MONEY: An equal partnership would allow the State and Tribes to leverage their 
status, infrastructure, and funds to generate millions for investment across Alaska



Recognizing Tribes is a matter of respect. 



This initiative will not:

● Grant or alter Tribal or State 
sovereignty

● Create new legal authority or 
jurisdiction for Tribes or the State

● Change the federal government’s 
relationship with Tribes or the 
State

● Create a Trust Responsibility 
between Tribes and the State 





This initiative 
WILL: 

● Bring Alaskans of all political stripes 
together in celebration of our 
heritage

● Utilize the strength and expertise of 
Tribes and the State in creating 
solutions on issues like rural public 
safety, child welfare, healthcare and 
education.

● End the series of ineffective, divisive, 
and expensive lawsuits between the 
State and Alaska Tribes

● Create a clear and consistent 
framework for partnership between 
Tribes and the State to capitalize on 
opportunities for new funding for 
Alaska



Endorsements
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Our signature requirement was the highest a ballot initiative 
has faced in 20 years. The fact that we finished early with 
backing from every community underscores that Alaskans 
understand how commonsense this is. 

This initiative will open doors to more federal funding, better 
policy, and a more respectful partnership between the state 
and our Tribes to address issues that impact all Alaskans.”

Richard Chalyee Éesh Peterson
Chair, Alaskans for Better Government

“



Thank You

Contact us: 
info@alaskansforbettergovernment.com
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